Kerstin Hancock

To: Barry Becker
Subject: RE: Electrical and Plumbing Bid Recommendations

From: James Whetston

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 11:16 AM

To: Barry Becker

Subject: Electrical and Plumbing Bid Recommendations

Hi, Barry

Joe and myself reviewed the proposals and are recommending the following be awarded the contracts
Electrical: Dial One Electrical Services

Plumbing: Beard Service, Inc.

Bid Tabulations are attached

James oft, Whetston

Assistant Director
Facilities Maintenance
Ph: 512-843-1599
Fax: 512-930-3313



